
On Tuesday, August 5, 2014, the communities of La Crescenta, Montrose and La Canada

Flintridge are being invited to join forces with thousands of communities nationwide for the 31th

Annual National Night Out crime and drug prevention event. National Night Out, which is co-

sponsored by the National Association of Town Watch (NATW) and co-sponsored locally by Los

Angeles County Sheriff’s Department Crescenta Valley Station, will involve over 15,000

communities from all 50 states, U.S. territories, Canadian cities and Military bases around the

world. In all, over 37 million people are expected to participate in “America’s Night Out Against

Crime.”

 

National Night Out is designed to: (1) Heighten crime and drug prevention awareness; (2)

Generate support for, and participation in, local anti-crime efforts; (3) Strengthen neighborhood

spirit and police-community partnerships; (4) Send a message to the criminals letting them know

neighborhoods are organized and fighting back.

 

Crescenta Valley Station will be hosting its event on Tuesday, August 5, 2014, from 5-8 P.M. It will

be held the parking lot of Ralph’s Fresh Air Market in La Crescenta (2675 Foothill Boulevard at

Rosemont Avenue).

 

The Los Angeles County Fire Department, California Highway Patrol and Crescenta Valley

Sheriff’s Department Personnel will be there to support National Night Out.

 

This is a free event for the public. We will be providing safety pamphlets, free child fingerprinting

and lots of fun giveaways. Please come and support your local safety members and learn how to

make our community safer by getting involved and letting the criminals know that we care and

cherish our freedom and safety.

 

Shred Source Shredding will be accepting 8 boxes maximum.

 

Early Rodders Classic Car club will be there with their classic cars
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Come join the fun!

 

By: Sergeant Burton Brink

 

Captain Bill I. Song,

 

Los Angeles County Sheriff's Department, Crescenta Valley Station

 

(818) 248-3464

 

www.CrescentaValley.lasd.org

 

E-Mail: crescentavalley@lasd.org

 

LASD text and emails: www.Nixle.com

 

http://nixle.com/lasd---crescenta-valley-station-los-angeles-county-sheriff/

 

Twitter https://twitter.com/CVLASD

 

https://www.facebook.com/CrescentaValleySheriffsStation

 

Partner to prevent or report crime by contacting your local sheriff's station. Or, if you wish to

remain anonymous, call "LA Crime Stoppers" by dialing 800-222-TIPS (8477), texting the letters

TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the website http://lacrimestoppers.org

 

To receive more detailed, up-to-date information directly from the Los Angeles County Sheriff's

Department (LASD) via e-mail, register for "Nixle" alerts at www.Nixle.com or more directly at

https://local.nixle.com/register/ and register for "LASD Headquarters Newsroom (SHB), Los

Angeles County Sheriff" and your local LASD station area. Or, text your zip code to 888777 to

receive text alerts only. Standard text messaging rates may apply depending on your calling plan.

For Additional Information Contact:
Name Phone Email

Sgt. Burton Brink 818-248-3464 blbrink@lasd.org


